
 

 

NOTICE 33:2016:  Temporary Interruption - WebAccess 

 

August 12th, 2016 

 

Please be advised that NAVIS has identified a technical matter with one of its 

WebAccess customers.  They have recommended to all other customers that 

WebAccess should be shut down until they have rectified the problem.     

 

While NAVIS has not given an estimated timeframe to deal with the situation, we 

shall keep you updated as information becomes available.  

 

For services that are normally provided via WebAccess, in the interim, you may 

contact our Planning Office as follows: 

 

 E-mail -  tos_agents@plipdeco.com  

 

 Telephone - PBX No. 636-2201 – Ext. 2258/2259 or Direct Line 679-4515 

 

We regret any inconvenience which may be caused during this time.   

 

Thank you for your patience and co-operation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008, Website: www.plipdeco.com 

mailto:tos_agents@plipdeco.com

